The Environmentally Conscious Grounds and Maintenance Policy

The Environmentally Conscious Grounds and Maintenance Policy was generated by the
Sustainable Jersey Advisory Committee and was passed by the Kinnelon Borough Council as a
resolution on April 16, 2012. The document has been distributed to all Kinnelon Department and
Commission Chairs. The goal of the policy is where practicable, to encourage and increase the use of
environmentally preferable methods, products and services in the Borough of Kinnelon.

Please read the policy carefully and apply environmentally guidelines where possible.
Residents are also encouraged to participate where possible. Please let the Sustainable Jersey
Advisory Committee know if you are able to implement the policy as we may be able to use your
innovation to earn Sustainable Jersey points for the community of Kinnelon.



